
Dear first grade friend,

Hello! Welcome to first grade! I am so excited to 

meet you and begin our year together! We are going to 

learn many things this year and I can’t wait to get 

started! On the Arrowhead web page is a supply list for 

first grade-please try to have all of your supplies in by 

the first Friday of school! Please don't try to bring 

them all the first day-your backpack would be way too 

heavy! 

I am looking forward to seeing you on the first day 

of school in Room 3-don’t forget to bring a snack in 

addition to your lunch-and your smile! 

Love,

Mrs. Miller




